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30th January 2014


FROM VIVIAN GAKII 
TO SPONSOR SIGRUN MARIA KRISTIN

Dear Sponsor Maria,

RE: THREE MONTHS DAP REPORTS FROM NOVEMBER 2013 TO JANUARY 2014

Happy New Year! 

The good year started well, Vivian is a polite and bright girl. She went to new grade where she found new friends. 

Gakii also invited two friends to come and enjoy Christmas dinner. She told her friends, do you know I am sponsored with Maria? She is my foster mum. All her friends were surprised and asked her I would like to come and learn at Little Bees School, I might get a foster parent like you.

Gakii told her just see my new dress, I like it, Madam Lucy bought it for me. Gakii was very happy and enjoyed her Christmas dinner with friends. Her friends promised her to come to Little Bees School, but one friend came and joined Little Bees this January, when the school opened. 

Gakii and friends enjoyed my birthday cake.

Thanks.

Best regards, 


Lucy Odipo.

